
January 16, 2014 
 
 
Dear Bidders: 
 
The Professional Audit Services Committee for McHenry County College received and reviewed 
four proposals for RFP #12202013.  The committee has selected all four bidders for its short-list 
to be interviewed by the committee.  The selected bidders are: 
 

Sikich 
Naperville, IL 

 
WIPFLi 

Rockford, IL 
 

Plante Moran 
Elgin, IL 

 
Crowe Harwath 
Oak Brook, IL 

 
 
The College would like to thank all bidders for their submittals and appreciate your interest in 
providing the college with your services. 
 
A schedule and date will be established by the College to conduct interviews and presentations 
by the list of  bidders selected by the committee. 
 
Again, thank you for your interest in doing business with MCC. 
 
 
The Professional Audit Services Committee 
 


